
FDES Volunteers Needed and Welcomed 

Please provide us with the following information so that we may keep in touch letting you know 

of upcoming events and volunteer needs.  

Name: ___________________________________________________________  

E-mail: ______________________________  

Phone: _______________________  

Student’s Name(s) & Teacher: __________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________  

 

We love having volunteers at Frederick Douglass Elementary School! FDES needs volunteers 

who can help in a variety of ways. Please let us know in what capacity you are interested in 

volunteering. There are always new ways that you can help!  

I would like to help by:  

_____Classroom/Grade Rep (attend monthly PTO meetings) 

_____Working with students in small groups or individually  

_____Reading stories to the whole class  

_____Clerical (assembling materials, etc.)  

_____Working with the Art Teacher  

_____Working with the Music Teacher  

_____Working with the Librarian  

_____Counting & Sorting Box Tops & Soup Labels  

_____Bingo Night  

_____Spring Carnival  

_____PTO Newsletter  

_____Please contact me when with new volunteer opportunities 

_____Other:__________________________________________  

 

Please return this form to your student’s teacher. Contact us at frederickdouglasspto@gmail.com. 

frederickdouglasspto@gmail.com

